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As the Christmas season approaches, our 
shoo2ng stars are ge4ng prepared by pu4ng 
up the annual Christmas tree. All the children 
enjoyed decora2ng the tree with all the 
baubles and 2nsel.  
   

15th December 
Christmas 
Holidays 
Please be aware that the 
last day the nursery is 
the Friday 15th 
December. We will 
resume on the 8th of 
January.  
 
13th December 
Christmas Party  
This is the date of our 
annual Christmas Party 
with a special surprise 
from Santa!  
  

The Christmas Grotto 
 

With December around the corner, the 
children (with the help of some adults J), 
have created a special Christmas gro?o for 
singing and reading. The Pre-Schoolers 
have especially enjoyed our ShooGng star 
staff, Jenny, Katherine, and their incredible 
Christmas books.  

Your Room Leaders:  
 
Pre-School – Kathrine Lee Mellor 
Toddler Room – Fadia Khan 
Baby Room Practitioner – Ioana 
Aruste    
 

Key Messages for this Month!! 
 
Please ensure to remember that we do not 
allow toys from home within the nursery.  
As the harsh winter weather approaches, 
please ensure children are sent in 
appropriate clothing with hats and scarfs to 
conGnue safe outdoor play.  
Furthermore, let’s make sure all our children 
are greeted with smiles and hugs rather than 
mobile phones.  
 
 

   

ry News 

Nov 2023 – Winter Term  

Tapestry 
 
Over the coming weeks, our children will be involved 
in fesGve acGviGes. If possible, could all parents 
upload their children’s favourite Christmas 
stories/acGviGes. If possible, please also ensure to 
upload any recent achievements your children have 
accomplished. This all can then be followed up into 
the nursery.  


